May 18, 1990

Mr. James Lieberman, Esq. Director, Office of Enforcement U.S. Nuclear Requistory Commission Washington, DC 20555

RE: AMS Letter Dated April 17, 1990 Concerning Oi 3-85-015

Dear Mr. Lieberman:

To date, we have not received your response concerning NRC Region III's second attempt to reopen an investigation already represented by NRC counsel as long since closed. A copy of AMS' April 17, 1990 letter is attached. We hope that your reply will be forthcoming.

Sincerely,

Director of Regulatory Affairs

SJS/mz Enclosure